
Update 23rd June – Community Shop 

Following a tremendous response from everyone in and around the village, we are just 

short of our target by about £25,000. This means that on current figures we can and will 

bid at the auction on 30 June. 

However it is vital that we raise the extra money to refit and restock properly, to ensure 

the best chance of success that the community shop and the village deserves. 

We are very grateful to Nick and Meg Gore who have spent 2 days inputting the e-mail 

addresses of all the shareholders that have invested. An e-mail inviting all shareholders to 

the meeting on Wed.28th June at 7.30pm in the Village Hall will be mailed by the Parish 

Clerk in the next 24 hours. The e-mail will outline the draft agenda and aims of the 

meeting. Anyone else will be welcome to attend. 

The last 2 weeks of frenetic activity is a great credit to the determination of the village to 

protect its assets and of course we hope to raise the extra funds by next Friday, auction 

day, to feel more comfortable establishing the new community based company with stock 

and new fittings. 

Should the situation change there will be a further update on Monday the 26th June. 

If you haven’t already, please support us now. 


